
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2014 Credit Union Tips Newsletter  
 

Debden Credit Union would like to remind our members  
that we are here to serve you with the following hours:  

 
Debden Branch 

9:00 - 4:00 Monday through Thursday 
9:00 - 5:00 Friday 

24 Hour ATM Service 
 

Big River Branch 
9:00 - 4:00 Monday through Thursday 

9:00 - 5:00 Friday 
24 Hour ATM Service 

                                                        
The RRSP season is upon us again, and the Debden Credit 

Union would like to help in making your retirement possible.  By 
investing in an RRSP, you will be able to invest in a 
comfortable retirement fund.  Whether you need a tax 
deduction, or planning for retirement years, we can help.  We 
have different options to assist you in making your RRSP contributions 
possible.   
 

Contributions made between January 1st and March 3rd 
of 2014 will qualify for the 2013/2014 Tax Deduction Year.   
 

Invest your RRSP with Debden Credit Union and you 
could win an eligible RRSP worth $500.00.  Deposits of 
$1000.00 or greater, for a 2-year minimum term, will be eligible for 
our draw.   Draw Date is April 3rd, and will be made at our Annual 
General Meeting. 
 

                                                         
Let Us Help You With Your Retirement Needs!  For More 

Information, Contact Us At Either Branch! 
 

DEBDEN: 306-724-8370    BIG RIVER: 306-469-4944 

Building Futures 
Together 

 

 

            

 

 

 



 

  

 
       

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Debden 

 
February 17th – 21st:  School Winter Break 
 
March 4th – 8th: Debden Curling Club Year 

End Bonspiel 
 
March 22nd: Banquet Night at the Lamplight 
(Grade 11 & 12 Education Trip Fundraiser to 
Quebec) 
 

 
 
 
 

Big River 
 
February 14th:  Valentine’s Day Dine & Dance 

@ Big River Community Hall 
 
February 15th:   Country at the Creek Presents: 

A Tribute to “The Possum” 
George Jones with Trick Ryder. 

 
February 17th – 21st:  School Winter Break 
 
March 22nd:  Big River Fish Derby 

FRIENDLY REMINDER FOR ATM 

DEPOSITS 

 
Please ensure that when you deposit to 
the ATM, that the deposit is as follows: 
 
*It is signed by the drawer 
 
*It is drawn on a Canadian Financial 
Institution. U.S. is not acceptable at the 
ATM.  
 
*It is payable in Canadian funds 
 
*The body & figures agree 
 
*Cheques are not stale dated or post 
dated 
 
*Third party cheques are not acceptable 
through the ATM 
 
*Cash deposits are Canadian funds only 
& no coin. 

 

NOMINATION FOR DIRECTORS
  
There are 2 vacancies to fill for the 
Debden Credit Union Board of Directors. 
Each vacancy is a 3 year term. 
Nomination forms are available at either 
branch. Elections are to be held March 
25th to March 27th.  Come out and 
vote!  

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 
April 3, 2014 is our annual meeting at 
the Debden Community Hall.  Come out 
for a great meal and an informative 
night of information regarding your 
financial institution! 

Supper: 6:30 
Meeting: 7:30 

 
Tickets are available at either branch for 
a cost of $6.00. 
                            


